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June 1, 2012
Professor William Masters
E-mail to: Vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
Dear Mitch:

This letter is to accompany the proposed Military Science Minor. We discussed this minor at our meeting today. Although the course structure has changed, the subjects covered are essentially the same. Overall, the proposed major is minimally changed from the quarter minor. We approved the conversion unanimously.
Sincerely,
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Bruce A. Weinberg

Professor and Director of Undergraduate Studies
Bruce. A Weinberg
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